
 
 
 
 

The Department of the Air Force invites you to the public meetings for the  
F-15 Beddown and Infrastructure Upgrades at Andersen Air Force Base 

 Draft Environmental Impact Statement  
 

The Department of the Air Force (DAF) is holding two meetings for the public to learn about and submit 
comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the F-15 Beddown and Infrastructure 
Upgrades at Andersen Air Force Base (AFB), Guam. The Draft EIS addresses the DAF’s proposal to beddown 
and support the mission of up to 12 Republic of Singapore Air Force F-15 fighter aircraft; and construct new 
infrastructure upgrades adjacent to the northwest corner of the airfield and within the munitions storage 
area at Andersen AFB.  

The project website www.AAFBInfraAndF15EIS.com includes copies of the Draft EIS and informational 
materials for browsing and download. Printed copies of the Draft EIS and informational materials are also 
available for review at the Nieves M. Flores Memorial Library and the University of Guam Robert F. Kennedy 
Memorial Library. Printed material requests can be made via email to afcec.aafb.infrasandf-15eis@us.af.mil 
or by using the comment form on the project website. For printed material requests, the standard U.S. Postal 
Service shipping timeline will apply.  

Public Meetings:  
When:  Wednesday, July 17 and Thursday, July 18, 2024 

5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
The public meetings will be held in an “open house” format for the duration of each meeting, 
and all members of the public are invited and encouraged to attend. Written and verbal 
comments will be accepted at the meetings. Meeting materials are available for browsing and 
download at www.AAFBInfraAndF15EIS.com.  

Where:  Wednesday, July 17: Dededo Senior Center, Dededo  
Thursday, July 18: Yigo Senior Center, Yigo 

Submitting Comments on the Draft EIS:  
Submit comments on the Draft EIS: 

• At the public meetings 

• Via the project website www.AAFBInfraAndF15EIS.com 

• Via email to afcec.aafb.infrasandf-15eis@us.af.mil  

• Via postal mail to HQ AFCEC/CIE, ATTN: Mr. David Martin, Bldg. 171, 2261 Hughes Ave., Ste. 155, 
JBSA Lackland AFB, TX 78236-9853,  (U.S. POSTAL SERVICES DELIVERY).  

To ensure the DAF has sufficient time to consider public input, please submit comments by July 29, 2024. 

For more information visit www.AAFBInfraAndF15EIS.com 

http://www.aafbinfraandf15eis.com/
http://www.aafbinfraandf15eis.com/
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